
 
A ‘Friday Celebration’ note from Miss. Bennett…  
 
It is the official end of the Summer term and what has turned out to be the most unusual academic year. I am just so 
happy that we managed to offer all the children the opportunity to return on a part time basis this half term. I would 
like to take this opportunity to thank my fantastic federation staff and governors who have put in endless amounts 
of work and efforts and shown continued determination through these very challenging times. A real federation 
family effort!  
Obviously, I  thank all our amazing children, of whom I am so proud, you have transitioned between home and 
school learning and adapted to our new routines brilliantly. It is your happiness, enthusiasm and enjoyment of 
school and learning that gives us the energy and determination to succeed in everything we do.  
I would also like to show my appreciation to all of you, the parents and carers, for your ongoing commitment in 
supporting your children and our Federation especially through the period of Lockdown home learning. Everyone 
should feel very proud of themselves, our families, our schools and communities in how we have all worked and 
supported each other in getting through these difficult times. 
The whole Federation, children, parents, staff and governors are our Friday Stars this week! 
We have had a final, busy week as always, with innovative ‘social distanced’ loved school events, very much enjoyed 
by all, to mark the end of the summer term. 
 
Mini Sports Day Event - Sessay 

     

   



   

  

   

  



  

Mini Sports Day Event - Husthwaite 

    

    

   



     

   

Year 6 Leavers at Sessay 

  

  



Year 6 Leavers at Husthwaite 

  

   

NOTICES: 

• Goodbyes – We say farewell to Mrs Wells who has worked at Sessay School for the last 13 years. We thank 
her for everything she has contributed to Sessay and the Federation. She will be missed and we wish her all 
the very best in her relocation and new adventures. 

A big goodbye to Elliot Puplett in Fountains class at Sessay who is relocating and we wish him every success and 
happiness at his new school. 
Of course, a huge goodbye to all our Year 6 children and their families. We have so enjoyed teaching you and 
watching you grow into such wonderful individuals. We wish you all every success in your next step in your learning 
journey up to secondary school. 
Across the Federation – we will still  see… Our Apple Tree Nursery at Husthwaite thank Mrs Gulliver who is moving 
back to work at the Sessay School site as of September. Also, a big thankyou from Husthwaite to Mrs Price who will 
be working across both school sites next academic year. 

• Please see the attached end of year note to parents from our Federation co-chairs of governors, Mrs L 
Carolan and Mrs J Walburn. 

• Next academic year we intend to include Lego Therapy as part of our Wellbeing programme for some pupils. 
If you have any base boards or Lego that you would like to donate, all donations would be greatly received. 

• As always, I am looking forward to this afternoon’s whole school, end of year, Friday Celebration Zooms (id 
and password on my last week’s bulletin).  

• School starts back on Tuesday 8th September. On Friday 11th September I will continue to host my Friday 
Celebration Assemblies. This is an opportunity for parents at home to still be able to join us in school at the 
end of every week.  

Husthwaite 
Fiona Bennett is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
Topic: Husthwaite Friday Celebration Assembly 
Time: Sep 11, 2020 02:00 PM London 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73125587067?pwd=UkNyb0dkeU0xUDZPM
0lkU3JYN3lnQT09 

Sessay 
Fiona Bennett is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
Topic: SESSAY Friday Celebration Assembly 
Time: Sep 11, 2020 02:30 PM London 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73269209985?pwd=STJjZXRpYlh5OW1uek
lGVldUSHYxdz09 



Meeting ID: 731 2558 7067 
Passcode: UHkZV2 

Meeting ID: 732 6920 9985 
Passcode: dQa9XJ 

 

• I will be sending out our ‘September School Guide’, very similar to our ‘Return to School Guide’ to you on 
Monday with all the updated information you will need about school for the Autumn term. It does include 
uniform. AS SAID LAST WEEK, PLEASE NOTE THE CUT OFF DATE FOR ORDERING SCHOOL UNIFORM FROM 
WWW.SCHOOL-SHOP.CO.UK IS 29 JULY.  

• The DfE has released information for parents and carers regarding schools in the Autumn term. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-

schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-

early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-in-the-autumn-term 

Have an amazing Summer holiday.  

Stay safe and I look forward to welcoming you back in to school full time on Tuesday 8th September. 😊 
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